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  Newsletter
           Welcome to 2020

Dear Member,

Happy New Year to you and welcome back to the Spring Session of SWAS.

We start with a Critique on 14th. January, so be sure to bring your artwork in for Roger Haig to appraise for you. As always, only one piece of work is allowed per member. This will ensure that everyone will receive helpful advice. It is also a terrific way to learn from a top artist how to improve your painting techniques and skills.

The Annual price is still £35, so if you haven’t already done so, please RENEW YOUR SUBS TODAY.            

This year, to try to attract Younger Members to join us, we are offering them a 50% reduction in the Annual Fee. Hopefully, £17.50 will be a more acceptable amount for Students/Young People. Please would you spread the word around.

We need to fill Fifteen Posts with friends working together, to keep the Society running smoothly. The 15 Job-Sharing Posts are :-                       

1.Chairman                                                                                     

2.Vice Chairman,         

3.Treasurer,         

4.Secretary,      

5.Website,                  
6.Facebook,              

7.Exhibitions,      

8.Coffee/Tea,   

9.Reception/Raffle,      

10.Coach Trips,              

11.Publicity/Advertising,      

12.CameraOperator,    

13.Programme Secretary,    

14.Membership Secretary,                                   

15.Hall Setting-up/ Closing-down                                          

Please, take your Pick of any of the Posts above to help out.

At the moment, the 15 Posts are covered by just 6 members!  This is too much to ask of us and we need help from all members in order to keep going. The jobs are not difficult, but are very time consuming for just 6 people. eg. Our Programme Secretary has also done the job of Coffee/Tea at the half time break. Unfortunately, Gillian is no longer able to continue, due to personal circumstances, so unless we have Volunteers, I’m afraid there will be no Tea/Coffee and Biscuits at the Break. With 130+ Members in the Society, it should not be a problem to fill these Posts. We are a friendly bunch and would love more of you to help us out.

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, 14th. January.

                        Jennifer.

